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Dokuz Eylül University, Faculty of Arts, Department of Archaeology
Chair of the Division for Medieval Archaeology

Director of the Research Center for the Archaeology of Western Anatolia
Prof. Dr. Ergün LAFLI
   Tınaztepe Campus – Buca, TR-35160 Izmir, TURKEY.                 Phone: +90.232.301 87 21. 

ISSUE/KONU: Official invitation to the Lydia Symposium.  

                               







17/04/2017.

                                                                      Buca, İzmir.

Dear PLEASE TYPE YOUR NAME HERE,
we thank you for your application to the Lydia Symposium that will take place on May 17-18, 2017 at the Dokuz Eylül University (DEU) in Izmir, Turkey. We hereby acknowledge the acceptance of your paper as a communication. The program and abstract booklet of the symposium were sent to you as an attachment. After the symposium there will be two excursions; the first one will be on May 19-20 to Chios, Greece and the second one will be on May 21 to Sardis in Lydia. 
The purpose of this letter is to confirm your participation, and it would be a pleasure having you at our symposium. We unfortunately cannot grant you any financial funding, since our budgets are too tight. The organizers seek to widen participation at this symposium and would like to encourage colleagues from all parts of the world to attend. The symposium committee kindly requests that you alert any colleagues within your research community who would be interested in participating at this symposium, by printing the attached program and displaying it in your institution. Please note that the deadline for the abstract submission has been prolonged to April 30, 2017.
We hope that this symposium will also enable participants to enjoy the archaeology, history and culture of the country and the hospitality of people in western Turkey. We sincerely hope that you will be able to join us at the Dokuz Eylül University, and look forward to welcoming you in Izmir! 

If you would like to speak to me about our symposium, please do not hesitate to call me at +90.223.938 54 64. Please do not hesitate to drop us a line if any other information is needed.
Best regards from Izmir, and İzmir’e hoşgeldiniz!

Professor Ergün Laflı
Chief organizer of the Lydia Symposium
& Director of EKVAM at the Dokuz Eylül University, Izmir, Turkey
Please add us:

https://independent.academia.edu/TheLydiaSymposium
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Oda No A 418                                                                         E-mail: <ergun.lafli@deu.edu.tr> or <elafli@yahoo.ca>.                                                                                                 
Tınaztepe/Kaynaklar Yerleşkesi, Buca       Website: <http://www.deu.edu.tr/akademiktr/index.php?cat=3&akod=20030095>.
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